
Annual  Hearing  Conservation
Program Review Form

Benefits
Exposure to excessive noise is a serious safety hazard in many
workplaces. Regular exposure to high levels of noise can cause
permanent hearing loss and other health issues. As a result,
most jurisdictions’ OHS laws require employers to implement
hearing conservation programs in workplaces with noise levels
above  specified  levels.  And  the  law  typically  requires
employers to review these programs annually to ensure that
they’re effective.

How to Use the Tool
Use this form to document your annual review of the company’s
hearing conservation program. If you need to submit an annual
report on your program to your jurisdiction’s OHS regulator,
modify the form to ensure that it contains all of the required
information.
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